
 

 

 

 

Dear Senator Peters, Delegate Valentino, and Mr. Esteve:  

 

I am writing to voice support for selling the Bowie Racetrack Property to 
the City of Bowie.  I am also voicing opposition to selling of the property 
to or development on the property by Bowie State University.   I hope 
you will take my homeowner interests into consideration in any votes 
you take on this issue.   
 

Thank you for considering my request. 
 

Best Regards, 
 

Kim McMillion 

C Section 

Bowie, MD 

 

 


